Govt. Higher Secondary School
Surajnagar, Bhopal (M.P)

14th September, 2024

LETTER OF APPRECIATION

I am writing on behalf of the entire school community at Government Higher Sccondary
School to express our heartfelt thanks for the wonderful social outreach program,
'AARAMBH,' conducted by your team.

The program’s creative activities, which included career guidance, fun science
experiments, mental health awareness, and especially the plantation drive, greatly
nnproved the leaming experience for our students. Our 6th to 8th graders gained a better
undersianding of important scientific ideas, while the sessions for our 10th and 12th
graders offered them helpful insights into their future studies and careers. The focus on
mental health was especially important, creating a supportive and caring atmosphere for
everyone.

We appreciate your team for their professionalism, enthusiasm, and hard work throughout
the event. Your efforts truly made a difference in our students’ lives.

We heartily thank the IEEE-MSB team for helping our students learn and inspiring them
to be valuable members of society. Your contributions are genuinely apprectated.
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